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I am opposed to SB210. 

Oregon is the envy of the nation making it easy to vote from home, enabling citizens 

to use a variety of resources to make well-informed selections on their ballot. When 

voting in person, it is easy to get overwhelmed by the volume of information voters 

need to remember to make good choices, the need to find transportation to and from 

voting locations, the time spent getting to polling locations and (potentially) standing 

in line.  

If we want our government to be FOR THE PEOPLE, then it is incumbent upon us to 

make voting as accessible and simple as possible. Do NOT return to the BAD OLD 

DAYS of voting in person.  


